
 

Arlene Chawke 

EirGrid, 

The Oval 

160 Shelbourne Road 

Dublin 4 

D04 FW28  

 

04 July 2025       Our Ref: D/25/15926 

Re: Approval of the Grid Code Modification Recommendation MPID 321 

Dear Arlene,                 

I refer to your correspondence to CRU of 20 August 2024 seeking approval of Grid Code 

modification MPID 321, as recommended at a Grid Code Review Panel meeting on 20 

March 2024. 

The CRU is satisfied that EirGrid has recommended this modification for approval by the 

CRU in accordance with the relevant provisions set out in the Grid Code for the handling of 

revisions. 

Having considered the recommendation and its supporting documentation the CRU 

approves the proposed modification. The CRU is satisfied that the recommendation is 

necessary and will not adversely affect any Grid Code User. 

The CRU now directs EirGrid to revise the Grid Code to take account of the approved 

modification. The Grid Code shall be deemed to be amended accordingly from the date of 

this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Sent by email and accordingly bears no signature 

 

Deirdre O’Leary 

Manager, CRU 

cc. Conor O’Brien, Secretary of DCRP 

 Miriam Ryan, Chair of GCRP 

 Niamh Day, Analyst CRU 

  

  


